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Dear Parents and Pupils,  

 

Can you believe that we are already in the second to last week of Term One?   

 

This first term has really flown by with some lovely activities and events being enjoyed by our learners 

and staff along the way, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. . . . /2 

 

 
Our Grade 12 class will be attending a Leadership Development Course 
in Shongweni next week. 
 
We know that they will benefit tremendously from this experience and 
that they will make us proud.   
 

 

 

Disruptive Action 

 

KZN is continuously plagued by threats of disruptive action on our national and provincial roads.  When 

one receives the relevant social media, it is always a dilemma as to whether this information needs to be 

forwarded onto all our parents.  At times the event published does not take place and one does wonder if 

this is once again false information being circulated. 

 

Parents for this reason and to avoid further stress, I ask that each household makes their own decisions 

regarding bringing your child to school on that day.  Should any situation have a negative effect on the 

school, you will be notified immediately. 

 

Please take special care on the roads, be vigilant and remain safe. 

 

 
Please Respect Our Neighbours 

 
A reminder to all parents and lift schemes, please respect our neigbours and refrain from blocking their 
driveways.  We are very conscious that our school is in a predominantly residential area and we would 
like to keep our relations with the neighbouring homes on a positive note.  
Thank you, your assistance in this matter would be appreciated. 
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We will be holding a Multi-Sports Day on Breakup Day and we will end off with a lovely  

Ice Cream Cone.  

 

Parents are welcome to join in for the morning to watch the fun around the school. 

 

Starting time will be 08h30 to 11h00. 

 

School will close at 11h30 

 

More details will follow. 
 

 

 

 
 

March 
 

Mon 7th - Wed 9th  PS & HS Parent Interview Week Letters sent home 

Wed 16th & Thurs 17th  Grade 12 Leadership Camp Letters sent home 

Friday 18th  Multisport Day & Ice Cream Cones – Parents Welcome 
End of Term 1 

School Closes at 
11h30 

 
April 
 

Tues 5th  Term 2 Commences  

Thurs 13th  Easter Bonnet Parade More Info to follow 

 
 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 
 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 
 
 
 

“Strength does not come from physical 

capacity. It comes from an indomitable 

will.” 

- Mahatma Gandhi 


